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DEPED DAVAO DEL NORTE DIVISION ADVISORY NO., 004 _S. 2021
January 27, 2022

This advisory is issued for the information of all School Heads and all others concerned.

Attached are DepEd Region XI Advisory dated January 6, 2022 and letter invitation
from Mary Grace Nueva, PhD, Board of Trustee/International Affiars officer, International
Researches and Education Organization, Incorporation (IREO, INC) relative to the Virtual
International Recognition Program for School Leaders and Teachers 2022.

Participation to the above activity shall be subject to the policy on “ No Disruption of
Classes” per DepEd order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged
Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.” This is also subject to the No-
Collection Policy as stated in Section 3 of Republic Act No. 5546 also known as “An act
Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the Collection of Contributions for Whatever Project
or Purpose from Students and Teachers of Public and Private Schools, Colleges and
Universities.

All other important details are found in the enclosure.

Dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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External Relations & International Affairs Office
Embassy Area, Bonifacio cor. Bolton Sts, Davao City
Phone No: (082)227-5456 Local 161

The University of Mindanao Telsfax: (082) 226-3526

January 21, 2022

DEE DE SILVA, DPA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Davao Del Norte

Dear Dr. De Silva:

The University of Mindanao will be conducting a webinar entitled “The Roles of SHS Career
Advocates in the New Normal’ on J anuary 31, 2022 at 1:30PM to 3:00PM. Anent to this, we
are inviting the SHS Advisers, Guidance Counselors, and Career Advocates to attend the
sessions.

We have set a limit to the number of participants to this activity to increase interaction and
sharing, therefore, we advised that interested advisers, guidance counselors, and career
advocates to register in this link: https://tinyu rl.com/UMWebinar2022 . Each school is given
three slots for participation and each registered participant will be given the link to the webinar.

Hope to see you on the dates mentioned above and let’s work together in helping our young
learners’ breeze thru their educational Journey amidst this pandemic. Stay safe and healthy
always.

Respectfully yours,

DR. REYNAL@\Q. CASTRO

Vice President



